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Proposed re-zoning of the Oaks at Forest Bay on Aurora

N o s w N PR

The proposed re-zoning of the Oaks at Forest Bay building on Aurora and 165th, if approved, could severely deteriorate the quiet family neighborhoods that sit
behind it.

The home next to this building operates as a local children’s daycare, and itis also within walking distance of our neighborhood park and high school. If the
property were to be re-zoned, and its ultimate use were to be approved for shelter and transient use, the quiet safety we enjoy could be put at risk. The needs of
the homeless are very important, but should be addressed in areas separated from children and young families.

8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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